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Center Ridge House ∙ 28700 Center Ridge Rd. Westlake 44145 ∙ 440-892-2042 
Haven House / Blossom House ∙ 10983 Abbey Rd. North Royalton 44133 ∙ 440-652-6749  

Parma House ∙ 7211 W. 130th St. Cleveland 44130 ∙ 440-884-0220 

May 5, 2021 
Dear Blossom Hill families and guardians, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well! In light of the Governor’s recent announcement, we are 
amending our indoor visitation policy. We are allowing indoor visitation for guardians and 
close family members with the following guidelines in place:  
 

• You must schedule your visit 48 hours in advance.  
• You must schedule your visit with a House Manager or a Nurse  
• Upon arrival, you must follow company protocol of having your temperature taken, 

answer health screening questions, and be assessed by the nurse on duty 
• Complete Blossom Hill’s Risk Assessment upon arrival or before you arrive 
• Visitation should be one hour (max)  
• When possible, conduct your visit in designated outdoor area 
• Stay in designated area in each house for your visit  
• Only two visitors will be allowed in the building at a time 

 
Please note, these guidelines are subject to change as we are getting more information 
from our governing bodies on a daily basis. Blossom Hill will also use the risk assessment 
to determine if the visit will be safe on a case-by-case basis.  
 
We are hopeful that indoor visitation will help you reconnect with your loved one.  
 
Sincerely, 
  
Lynne Urbanski, COO 
Executive Director 
Blossom Hill, Inc. 
216-559-5702 / LynneU@Blossom-Hill.org 

Lisa Kristosik, RN, BSN 
Chief Executive Officer 
Blossom Hill, Inc. 
440-537-1785 / LisaK@Blossom-Hill.org 

 
Sarah Gorman 
House Manager 
Center Ridge House 
216-780-0385  

 
Moody Assad 
House Manager 
Blossom / Haven Houses 
440-342-1330 

 
Julie Darovich 
House Manager 
Parma House 
216-440-1050 
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